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February 20, 2020 

 

 

 

Representative David Perryman 

Room 540 

 

 

 

Re: Committee for House Bill No. 3330 

       

       

 

 

 

This bill provides if a Police Officer is disabled in the line of duty where the disability is 

the result of a dangerous weapon the disability shall be 100%. 

 

The bill contains language amending OPLAAA making this change non fiscal. 

 

Committee for House Bill No. 3330 is a non fiscal bill as defined by the Oklahoma 

Pension Legislation Actuarial Analysis Act.  

 

I am a member of the American Academy of Actuaries and meet the Qualification 

Standards of the American Academy of Actuaries to render the actuarial opinion herein. 

 

 

Thomas E. Cummins 
 

Thomas E. Cummins, MAAA 

 


